On Jun 15, 2011, at 10:17 AM, Michael O'Russa wrote:

I have no problem with Brocach opening on Monroe street and do not believe
that it's going to turn it into another Regent as far as bar crawls by
students are concerned. The student oriented bars on Regent, State &
University for the most part cater to the needs of students which is drink
specials, cheap beer and shots. I honestly do not see the average student
being very interested in $4 - $5 dollar pints of Guinness and plates of
curry chips.
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As was pointed out by another poster on the list, Brasserie V is a good
comparison for the demographics that Brocach will be serving. Aside from
Brasserie V's menu, they're actually a destination for beer drinkers due to
their deep knowledge and obscure selection of (mostly) Belgian taps. As far
as I know they do not have trouble with noise, drunkenness etc... We've
lived on Monroe street since early 2004 and the only problems we've had
stemmed from student house parties.

Best -

Michael O'Russa
2103 Monroe Street
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————— Original Message-----

From: VilasNA@yahoogroups.com [mailto:VilasNA@yahoogroups.com] On Behalf Of
rex piper

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 8:32 AM

To: VilasNA@yahoogroups.com

Subject: Re: [VilasNA] Brocach article

Tom,

I love the idea of another quality restaurant/bar (75/25) in the area;
Brasseri V is so popular (in a very proper and controlled way i should add)
that it can be hard to get in often! also, i should add that one only needs
to observe on a football Saturday that the local establishments are not over
crowded - seems most people prefer to be down by the action (great for
them).

thanx for asking,
rex piper

On Tue, Jun 14, 2011 at 1:41 PM, tomturnquist <tomturnquist@yahoo.com>wrote:
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>> It sounds like the "neighborhood objections" were filed by 2 people.
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Does anyone else have thoughts on this? It sounds like a great addition to
the neighborhood to me, but it's not in my back yard either.

-~

From: Mitchell Nussbaum <acornwithteeth@sbcglobal.net>
To: VilasNA@yahoogroups.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 10:03 AM

Subject: [VilasNA] Brocach article

Article about the neighborhood objections to Brocach. There is a lot of
drinking going on by students in their houses. I don't know what people

> can

>>

do about that.




